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Comments for Public Posting: 1 am glad to see that this ordinance is being repealed. These kind
of heavy handed actions do NOTHING to prevent the gun
violence in Pacoima, South L.A., etc. All it would do would be a
slap in the face of every legal gun owner who has taken safety
courses through the NRA and believe in responsible gun
ownership.



